
 
Tuesday, 17th November, 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
 
As Graduation is fast approaching we thought it is important to let you know how the 
Graduation Days will proceed. As you are aware, due to Covid-19 CEM Guidelines, 
unfortunately parents are unable to attend.  
 
We have decided to run a whole day Graduation Celebration on Thursday 10th of 
December. The outline of the amazing activities the Year 6 students will be involved in is as 
follows… 
 

- BBQ Breakfast  
- End Of Year Liturgy  
- Morning Tea  
- Games  
- Lunch  
- Art 
- Afternoon Tea  
- Graduation Ceremony  

 
Breakfast, Morning Tea, Lunch and Afternoon Tea will be provided. We are creating a feast 
to remember for the resilient Class of 2020. (If your child has any allergies please let their 
classroom teacher know via email.) 
 
Students will be asked to wear free dress on the day. We will also be giving them the 
opportunity to get changed into their Graduation Ceremony clothes to reflect the significance 
of the occasion. We are going to film the Liturgy and Graduation Ceremony and as much as 
possible throughout the day. This will be edited to send to you as a graduation package. 
 
On Friday the 11th of December we have booked an excursion for the ​BIG DAY OUT ​to 
GRAVITY ZONE​! ​A permission form is attached.  
 
We are super excited to share these memorable moments with the Year 6’s.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and support,  
 
Justin Barry, Margaret Van Der Peet, Belinda Coggin, Tess Haddock and Camille Rossouw 
 
 


